Center for Self-Reliance Food Pantries
Community Action!
3 Osgood St
Greenfield, MA 01301
(p) 413-773-5029



I wanted to inform you of some updates and changes being made at the Center for Self-Reliance Food Pantry and the West County Emergency Food Pantry programs in response to COVID-19.

Our hours remain the same for both the Greenfield and Shelburne Falls locations:  

Center for Self-Reliance
3 Osgood St. Greenfield, MA
Monday, Tuesday and Thursday 10 am to 5 pm

West County Emergency Food Pantry
51 Maple St. Shelburne Falls, MA
2nd 3rd and 4th Wednesday 11 am to 5 pm

However starting Monday March 16 we will be making the following changes to our services at both pantry sites:
1. We will no longer be operating as a "choice pantry".
1. We will be preparing pre-made bags for sidewalk pick up.  
1. We will be suspending our weekly produce only pickups.  
1. [bookmark: _GoBack]If someone is sick and is exhibiting symptoms such as cough and fever, we ask that they stay home or remain in their vehicle.  Those who are ill or in quarantine should please call us at (413) 773-5029.  We will do our best to get food to those in need in these challenging times.
As the circumstances are ever changing, please call and check the voicemails at either pantry site for the latest updates.  

Be safe and stay well.

Much Love,

Justin

-- 
Justin Costa
Program Coordinator
